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KEY DIARY DATES 
 

Return to school 

6th September 2022 

 

KS2 (Years 3 - 6) 

 

8.45am - 3.15 pm with children 

being able to enter their classrooms 

from 8.30 am for a 'soft start' 

 

YR/KS1 (Years R,1 & 2) 

 

8.50 am - 3.20 pm with children 

being able to enter from 8.45 am for 

a 'softer start' 
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued 

support throughout this year and to wish you all a happy and healthy 

summer break. 

We always have mixed feelings at this time of the year particularly as we 

say goodbye to our fantastic Year 6 children most who have been with us 

for nearly 8 years!  We know though that we send them on fully equipped 

for the next stage in their educational journey – Good Luck Year 6, we shall 

miss you. 

 ————————————————————————— 
 

STAFFING 
 

We are saying farewell to Mr Hudson (Y5 TA) and Mr Wesby (PE Instructor) 

who are moving on to pastures new; we wish them all the best for the 

future. 

It’s good luck to both Mrs Bush as she begins her maternity leave and 

Fabiana (Y6 TA) as she heads off to complete her teacher training. 

 

 ————————————————————————— 
 

TOP ATTENDERS & TOP WHIZZERS 
 

Well done to 5M who were the top attending class for this term and for the 

whole year. They have received a treat to celebrate this. 

 

Top Whizzers of the Year 

 

Top Upper School Class: 6P 

Top Lower School Class: 2S 

 

Upper School Top Whizzer: Bethany W 5W 

Lower School Top Whizzer: Eli RH 1B 

 

Fantastic whizzing everyone and just think how much your maths has 

benefitted from this! 
 

 ————————————————————————— 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

For September please could we remind you that our uniform is dark grey 

bottoms, white t-shirt and a navy sweatshirt/cardigan/fleece.  Sensible 

black shoes please.  For PE children should have a navy or black tracksuit / 

shorts and a plain white t-shirt, nothing should be heavily logo’d.  The only 

jewellery that should be worn at school is a watch and plain stud earrings. 

Issue 225| Summer Issue 2022 

N E W S L E T T E R 
News updates from Sheringham Community Primary School & Nursery 

Be all that you can be… 



 YEAR 6 AWARDS 
 

We had our end of school leavers’ assembly on Friday 

where we said a formal farewell to our Year 6 pupils. 

We also handed out our Y6 awards.  We were able to 

hand out over 50 Gold and Special Awards for merits 

gained over the course of Key Stage 2. 

Ethel Ellis Award  

(for being helpful, resilient, friendly and a good citizen) 
 

Isla P 

Bethany P 
 

Matthew Henry Award  

(for outstanding contribution to school life) 
 

Margot M 

Evie B 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carl Lowe Award     Maths Award          Music Award 

(for overcoming       Rhys G          Florrie H 

adversity)                  Lara B 

Riley W           
 

English Award 

Grace P 

Max T 
 

 

PE Award           

Lulu G         

Nicholas D 

 

———————————————–—— 
 

WATER PLAY 
 

Year 6 enjoyed their 

traditional water fight 

as one of the 

activities to celebrate 

the end of their time 

here at Sheringham 

Community Primary 

school. As it 

happened to take 

place on one of our 

hottest days it was a 

much appreciated relief from the heat. The children 

certainly enjoyed the opportunity to soak their 

teachers!  

 

MUSIC CONCERT 
 

On Wednesday evening, a packed hall enjoyed a 

wonderful evening of musical entertainment when the 

annual Summer Music Concert returned for the first 

time in three years. As well as songs performed by The 

Strandfest Choir, there were solo performances on 

piano and cornet as well as group performances on 

hand bells, ukulele and guitar.  
 

We were incredibly proud of all of the children, who 

performed with confidence and joy, making it a very 

special evening for all those who were there.  

We look forward to doing it all again next summer.  

 

 

 

———————————————–—— 
 

THE LIBRARY SUMMER READING 

CHALLENGE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

———————————————–—— 

 

 

 

Have a lovely 

summer 

everyone! 

Be all that you can be… 



Be all that you can be… 

  

 
 


